
 
 
 
 
                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Principal’s Message            December 2023 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
The month of December always flies by! We have 
so many fun activities planned for our students 
and staff but will also remain focused on 
instruction.  
Our teachers are working hard to implement 
Zones of Regulation in the classroom. We want all 
our students to understand feelings and be able to 
learn ways to regulate those feelings.  
We hope that you will enjoy the holiday season 
with those you love and are already looking 
forward to a wonderful new year! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Stephanie Smith, Principal 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
December 

12/7- SAC Meeting @ 10:30 a.m. 
12/8- Picture Day 
12/13- Early Release Day 
12/13- Parent Training for Rising Kindergarten 
12/18-12/21- Holiday Spirit Week 
12/22-1/8- Winter Break 
1/9- Students Return 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Stephanie J. Smith, Principal            

  NEWS FROM THE NEST! 
Planting Seeds…Strengthening Lives 
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